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The Board of Directors of APS Bank plc is scheduled to meet on Thursday 28 July 2022 to: 

- consider and approve the consolidated Interim Financial Statements for the financial period 

1 January 2022 to 30 June 2022; and 

- consider the declaration of an interim dividend, if any, subject to the due regulatory 

approvals being forthcoming in due course. 
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Graziella Bray B.A., LL.D, FCG 

Company Secretary 
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